
 

06.07.2022 

Dear Parents, 

Warm greetings ! 

The School management is happy to inform you that we have purchased 

GROUP PERSONAL ACCIDENT INSURANCE POLICY for the Students, 

Parent and all the Staff Members of Blue Bird High School Family, 

effective from 1st June 2022 
 

We thank you for supporting us in all our endeavours. 

To ensure that our students reach to their highest potential and achieve their 

goals in every field, we look forward to a productive partnership with you, and 

share the responsibility to do our best for them. 

 

Kindly contact School Office at 9041012583 for more information. 

PRINCIPAL 


